Great example letters:

Our family is happy to invite you for Shabbat dinner through the CBI Shabbat program. We thought we'd give everyone two date options. Please let me know which date works better for your family - no need to "reply all." We'll host both dates or one depending on response.

Here are the two dates:

June 2nd June 23rd

Come on over between 6-6:30pm.

Our address: 1 CBI Lane, Tustin 92782 (in Tustin)

We have three kids, they are 17, 15 and 12. We also have two cats. If you have pet allergies, please lmk.

With your response, please let me know if you have any food allergies or dietary restrictions (vegetarian etc). Our home is what we'd call Conservative-level Kosher, if you have questions about this just ask and I can provide more details.

We look forward to meeting new friends and to seeing those families we have the pleasure of already knowing!

You are invited to my home for a Shabbat Dinner, Friday, April 28 at 6:30 pm. CBI has a goal for every member of the synagogue to participate in The CBI Shabbat Sha-Home Program.

John, Shelly and I would like to host dinner together for you.

My home is not a kosher home, however, we will honor your dietary request as needed.

We look forward to hearing from you, as soon as possible.

With warm regards,

Greetings CBI Members - You have been selected to be our guests at a Shabbat Sha-Home dinner. Some of you we know, and others we would love to get to know better!

We are all such busy people so I'm reaching out to you please save the following dates: June 2 (first choice) May 6 (second choice). If either of these dates pose a problem, please get back to me asap.

We will be serving a fish meal and you are welcome to contribute a side dish.

Thank you again for participating in this fun event!

Hi friends!

We would like to welcome you to our Shabbat Sha-Home dinner on Friday, March 24 at 7 pm. This will be our CBI opportunity to gather around the Shabbat table together.

Please let us know if you can make it, and how many will be coming. (I will follow up with a phone call.)

We have volunteered to be hosts for CBI's "Shabbat Sha-Home" initiative and would like to invite you to our house for dinner on March 31. Please let us know if that date will work for you.

We look forward to meeting you and/or getting to know you better!